
LET’S MAKE A
RUN FOR IT!

TUESDAY & THURSDAYS
MARCH 5–APRIL 27 ∙ 6:00 PM 

Beginning March 5, biweekly training sessions will be held at Boyd 
Lee Park by Fleet Feet to prepare runners for the Run/Walk for 
Autism on April 27!  Attend 12 sessions to be entered for a chance to 
win a $150 gift certificate.  After attending 12 sessions, registration 
fee will be reimbursed.

Register online at GreenvilleNC.gov.
Fee: $60; $40 Greenville Resident Discount.

For more information, please contact Brett Roddy at 
(252) 329-4569 or email broddy@greenvillenc.gov.


